3 DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL (SCHOOL STREETS) (PART-TIME PROHIBITION OF DRIVING)
ORDER 2022 (AN40-2022)

Reference is made to Article V of the minute of meeting of the City Development Committee of
24th January, 2022 instructing and authorising the preparation of an Order. Due to high traffic
volumes and parking issues during school pick up and drop off times at these schoals, it is necessary
to prohibit vehicular access to stop the potential for conflict between vehicular traffic and school
children.

The proposed Order was duly drafted and during the statutory consultation no objections were
received.

The Order was duly advertised and three objections were received relating to Coldside Campus. No
objections were received in relation to the other school sites included in the order. Copy
correspondence has been circulated to the Group Leaders and the Scottish Conservative and
Unionist Party Member.

The Committee are requested to make the Order despite the objections.
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